
susan Spiritus gallery

20 January, 1977

Ms. Sina Brush-Morales 
clo Ms. Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, N. M. 87501

Dear Ms. Brush-Morales,
I must apologize for my very lengthy delay in not answering you 

sooner, but because of being out of town, away from the gallery, and 
closed for the Christmas Holidays, I have found it almost overwhelming 
trying to get all my correspondences answered. I am truly sorry for 
this delay.

I do, however, have very good news at this time and that is that 
I have sold two platinum prints, "Still Life with Bowl" and "T. B.
Clinic." I hope to be able to forward Ms. Gilpin a check as soon as 
I have been paid. There is another print being considered at this time 
as well, "Church at Picuris. " I shall keep you well informed of any 
sales.

With regard to the platinum prints I took (on consignment) to the 
New Orleans Museum of Art: I was under the impression that I would 
be able to retain them in the gallery for sale, especially since we had 
planned an exhibition of Ms. Gilpin's work in the Fall. It is my opinion 
that the less frequently the photographs have to travel back and forth, 
the better off they will be. So, I would prefer not to have to send those 
I have back to you at this time.

Ms. Gilpin had expressed a preference for her exhibition during 
the fall of 1977. At this time we have a fairly open schedule for that 
time of year, and would be able to schedule any time which would be con­
venient for her to print the forty photographs for the gallery. We can 
make more definite plans during the next few months.# n

Please send my best regards to Ms. Gilpin.
Sincerely/-''
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